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Dear Parent,
School Governance Councils (SGC) provide a remarkable opportunity for Connecticut schools to engage with families and community members in a partnership to make our schools centers of excellence that prepare all students for success. Councils serve as an advisory to the principal and are intended to represent the diverse interests of the families, teachers, students and community members that make up the school population.
The state education reform law (Public Act 10-111) passed in October of 2010 by the legislature and signed by the Governor includes provisions for School Governance Councils (councils) in Section 21(g). The statute requires the schools to establish School Governance Councils by November 1, 2013
Stamford established SGC’s last year at eleven of our schools and is adding four more this year. Our school has been selected for a SGC based on the CMT 2011 results. 
Our new SGC will meet at least six times in this initial year to learn together and provide input on a range of issues including, but not limited to:

· Student achievement

· Programs and operations to support student achievement

· Parent and family engagement

· Home and school communication

· School climate
· Increasing community support for our public schools
Successful candidates for the SGC will serve staggered two year terms. Your participation is essential to our reaching high levels of student achievement! If you are interested in being a member of your School Governance Council or want to nominate someone, please contact your principal.
To learn more about School Governance Councils, visit www.ct.gov.sde/SGC.
“Schools, families and communities all contribute to student success and the best results come when all three work together.” – CSBE Position Statement on School-Family-Community Partnerships
Sincerely,
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